
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 18, 2017 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Richard Cobb, Director 
 
RE:  School Board Approval 
 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Bagdad Elementary 
Girl Scout Troop 282/meetings 
 
Berryhill Elementary 
Boy Scout Pack 404/Scout Night 
 
Dixon Primary 
Girl Scouts/Meeting 
 
Gulf Breeze High 
GB Optimist Club/Christmas Tree Sales Fundraising 
 
Holley Navarre Middle 
Girl Scouts FL Panhandle/meetings 
 
Oriole Beach Elementary 
Stacy Butler & Becca Wilhite/multi-vendor event 
 
Sims Middle 
Pace Elite Basketball/practice 
 
West Navarre Primary 
Encompass Church UMC 
Cub Scouts Pack 106/meetings 
 
WH Rhodes Elementary 
Cub Scouts Pack 405/Recruitment Night  
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